
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 23rd December 2012

Services and events for the coming week 
23 Dec  This Sunday       Advent 4 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Eucharist Hampton  
11am Family Service Sedgeberrow  
11.15am Carol Service  Hinton 
 and Nativity Play 
24 Christmas Eve  
3pm Crib Service Hampton 
6pm Crib Service Sedgeberrow 
6pm Crib Service Hinton 
11.30pm Midnight Eucharist Hampton 
25 Christmas Day 
8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am  Family Communion Hampton 
29 Saturday 
1pm Wedding Service Hampton 
 Andrew Berry to Nichola Welch 
 

30 Dec Next Sunday Christmas 1 
8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9.45am ASUM GROUP Service Bengeworth 
 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Baptism... 
For all who have been baptised in our Benefice over 
the last twelve months 
 

Wedding .... 
For Philip BAKER  and Rebecca CRANE who were 
married yesterday and for Andrew Michael Edward 
Berry and Nichola Mary Welch who are to be 
married on Saturday 29th December. 

 
Those who are ill... 
For Mitchell Banks, Dave Beasley,  
David Canning, Lara Cole, Pamela Collins, Audrey 
Davies, Pam Eustace, Monica Garston, Harry 
Green, Ella Hampton, Sue Jones,  
Clifford Lewis, Beryl Lord, John Nymann, Joanne 
Painter, Iris Pinkstone, Graham Quiney, Rosie 
Rencher, Alan Roberts,  
Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, Joan Simpson, 
Pat Smith and Mabel Thompson 

 
Those who have died... 
For Garth Delve, Neil Emms, John Kemp and  
Sylvia Clarke together those who mourn. 

 
 

NOTICES 
 

BENEFICE SERVICE TIMES 

Changes will continue into 2013  
and will be listed on the notice boards. 

 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 
As part of our support for the Homeless in 
Evesham there is a box in Hampton and 

Sedgeberrow churches for your donations of 
tins, etc to support the work of Caring Hands. 

 
Planned Giving Envelopes 

Box sets of the Hampton Planned Giving 
envelopes are now available for those taking 

part in the scheme. Please remember to record 
your name and address on the first envelope so 
that we can verify that our records are correct. 

 
Electoral Roll 

Forms will be available in the New Year for all 
those who wish their names to be on the new 

electoral roll. Please remember your name 
must be entered on the new version of the 

electoral roll should you want to run for office. 
 

The Herald – January 2013 Edition 
The January edition of the Herald has been 

printed and will be available for distribution as 
from Friday 28th December ready. 

 
Reverend Mark Binney, the Churchwardens 

and members of the PCC’s wish you all a 

Blessed Christmas  

and a  

Peaceful New Year 


